
A revised Provider Enrollment Application (dated 12/02/10 in the bottom left corner) has 

been posted to this website and is available for immediate use.    

Any previous versions of the Application received by Magellan Medicaid 

Administration on or after Jan. 1, 2011, will be returned to the provider.  

NEW:  If reporting a change in business ownership, please be sure to check the 

“Ownership Change” box at the top of page 1 of the Application. 

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_provider_enrollment_packet.pdf

